
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

Cochise County Community College District 
Governing Board 

 
This is a courtesy posting of events at which a quorum 

of the Board may be present. 

 

Board action will NOT be taken. 
 

April 10, 2025 
 

Attending an Open House honoring 

Mr. and Mrs. Quinn’s service to Sierra Vista 

on the Sierra Vista Campus 

in the Community Room 

3:30 – 5:30 pm 

 


